WANKIO

Date :26/3/2012
Ref : WANKIO-GC-001

H.E Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations
New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

Sub: Requestion to extend COP submission

| hereby appeal to consider my requestion to extend COP submission due to I'm just joining above company starting last October 2011.

Actually, I'm just having short training from my customer early of this year to fulfill & supports the 10 principles of the Global Compact.

However, | will complete it within 3 months for extend period which is before 8th of June 2012

| hope that the reconsideration of extend COP submission may change your decision of take out from participant list.

| would appreciate for the earlier response to my appeal.

Thank You,

Yours faithfully,

Mokd Ny

(MOHD NAZRI BIN MOHD NORDIN)

cc: Mr. Michael Siow Yoong Diong

58, Jalan S2C2, Green Technology Park, Seremban 2, 70300 Seremban, N.S.D.K, MALAYSIA.



